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REPORT OF SUB-COMMITTEE 
ON 

ROADSIDE DEVE;I.iOPMENT COST RECORDS 

Chairman - F. W. Sayers, Engineer of Roadside Improvement, 
Missouri State Highway Depn.rtment 

Joh..~ Boddy, Ohio State Highway Department. 
Grant R. Bowen, Utah State Road. Commission. 
H. D,, Bowers, California St;;i,te El:ighway Co]7lil'lission. 
F~ M. Guirey, Arizona State Highway Department. 
J. M, Hall, Iowa State Highway Commission. 
R. E. Palmer, Michigan State Highway Department. 

* * * 

Because the work of the Sub-committee on Roadside Development 
Cost Records is expected to cover a much wider field of study than 
costs, it has been decided to change its name to the Sub-committee on 
Roadside Dev-elopment Economics. 

The present ftL~ction of this Sub-committee is to assemble 
data on cost of roadside development work a..~d to make this information 
available in a form that can be used by the different State highway 
dopartme!l ts. 

It is intended that the reports of this sub-committee shall 
so cle,ssify i terns of roadside development ,1ork that comparison will 
be possible under changing conditions. Its reports should show that 
roadside development in many cases is a means of saving future con­
struction and maintenance cost through soil erosion control and back­
slope protection. 

Findings can be valuable in preparing suggested uniform re­
por.t forms and cost records. Data should show construction and 
mainte!1';l,nce costs by 1L~its. Costs of preparing pl~ns 1 overhead re­
placement costs, and methods of financing projects will also be 
stud.ied. 




